LEGAL NOTICE Request for Proposals  
THE FISHERS ISLAND WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT requests proposals for hauling for the period of 
[bookmark: _GoBack]January 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018. The request for proposal can be found and downloaded at fishersislandwastemanagement.com 2018HAULREQST.pdf. Proposals must be submitted for consideration by 12:00 PM December 11, 2017 to Fishers Island Waste Management District PO Box 22 Fishers Island, NY 06390 Email fiwastemanagement@gmail.com If mailing your proposal, “bid enclosed” must be printed on the outside of the envelope. If emailing your proposal, “bid enclosed” must be typed in the subject line, do not fax your proposal. Bids will be opened Monday, December 18, 2017 at the Fishers Island Community Center on Fishers Island, NY at 5:30 pm. The identity of bid offerors will be disclosed at the same meeting and time. 
 
